
2/13/23: Update: Hi everyone. We just got notification that the clocking in issue has been resolved. 
Everything is back to normal with the Employee and Client COVID-19 Questionnaires. We are still 
working on getting the shift reminder texts to be sent out. Once we have an update we will let you 
know. Thank you for your patience! 


